
 
 

Application to become a Life Guardian of 
The Mill Hill School Foundation 

 

To become a Life Guardian of the Mill Hill School Foundation you are required to make an annual donation of 
at least £50 (£120 or more would be gratefully received) to the charitable McClure Memorial Trust that 
helps fund the school fees of a deserving student(s) at Mill Hill School. You are also politely invited to make a 
voluntary one-off £250 joining donation (which is in no way compulsory) either as a single payment of £250 
or in instalments of £10 per month over 25 months. 
 
Please complete the following information: 
 
Title:    First Name:    Surname: 
 
Address:        Postcode: 
 
Country:   Years at Mill Hill School:  Phone No.:  
   
E-Mail Address: 
 

I want to Gift Aid my donations to the McClure Memorial Trust (which boosts my donation by 25p of 
Gift Aid for every £1 I donate) - until I notify you otherwise. I am a UK tax payer and understand that if I 
pay less Income Tax and/or Capital Gains Tax than the amount of Gift Aid claimed on all my donations in 
that tax year it is my responsibility to pay the difference. Please tick the box to agree. If your company 
has a Matching Charity Gift Scheme, could we please ask you to arrange for the for The McClure 
Memorial Trust to be set up as a registered charity, and for your donation to be matched. 

 

I wish to make a voluntary contribution of £250 (please tick your choice or leave blank as appropriate) 
 

As a single payment of £250 
As a monthly payment of £10 per month over 25 months 

 
I hereby formally apply to become a Life Guardian of the Mill Hill School Foundation in accordance with the 
payment terms & understand that by applying I am asking that you keep me updated on a regular basis 
regarding the Trust & work of the Life Guardians.  
 
 
 

 
*Signature: *Date: 

 
 

Please return the completed form to: Anthony Ward, Suite 7, 6 The Broadway, Mill Hill, London NW7 3LL or 
email: Treasurer2  @  lifeguardians.org.uk (please delete the numbers & spaces from this if emailing us – 
these are added here to reduce the amount of spam we receive).  


